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This technical statement is prepared by Charles Williamson, president of Digital 
Radio Engineering, Inc., for WillPower Radio, LLC, licensee of W256BI at Red 
Hook, NY.  This application proposes two changes; (1) a change in antenna 
azimuth and (2) a change in power. 
  
The allocation study shows one overlap condition to third adjacent WCTW at 
Catskill, NY.  A waiver request is included with this application, along with a 
contour map showing the  interfering contour, and how no population is affected.   
 
This facility is a fill-in translator.  As such, power does not exceed 250 watts.  


